
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
3:12:28	PM	
	
Dear	IPART,	
	
RE:	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	benchmark	to	11.6-14.6c	per	kWh	
	
I'm	writing	to	support	the	Tribunalâ€™s	proposal	that	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	
tariff	benchmark	be	raised	to	11.6-14.6c	per	kWh	in	line	with	the	increased	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.		
	
Currently	large	power	companies	are	making	a	huge	profit	through	not	paying	a	
reasonable	feed-in	tariff.	Currently,	people	in	my	neighbourhood	get	charged	a	
300%	mark-up	on	the	power	supplied	to	them	from	neighbouring	roof-top	solar	
by	the	power	companies.	I	am	sure	you	agree	that	this	is	shameful.	
	
Considering	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar	one	would	have	to	say	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	be	even	higher	
than	that	proposed.		
	
I	believe	the	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	
regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
	
Your	sincerely,		
	
Dr	Michael	Fisher	
	
Michael	Fisher		

	
Postcode:	2090	
	
	




